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Westinghouse Electric Corporation Industry & Defense oefense andspace center ;
|

l Systems Development Division '

Advanced TechnologylaDoratorles
Box 1521
Baltimore Maryland 21203

March 21, 1986 |

Mr. John W. Hickey
Material Licensing Board
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards i

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: License Renewal
.

License Number: 19-00428-11E I

Docket Number: 030-04528 )
Control Number: 18177

Dear Mr. Hickey:

This letter is intended as a follow-up on our license renewal '

application made September 1984, with reply received October 10, 1984.

On May 28, 1985, I wrote a note inquiring about the application and was
subsequently told that everything is okay. During a recent safety audit here |
at our plant, it was suggested to me that I should inquire again so that a '

current license could be obtained.

It would be appreciated if we could obtain the renewed license or
information on the status of the renewal application.

Sincerely,

|A',dE w -<- J

James F. McLaughlin"

(301) 765-7368
Mail Stop 3716
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